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Second Public Open House Planned for April 24 
Residents Invited to View Preliminary Concept Maps 
The Maryland Department of Transportation State Highway Administration is considering 
potential improvements along MD 404 (Shore Highway) between MD 16 (Harmony Road) and 
MD 16 (Greenwood Road) in Caroline County. A public open house was held in December, 
and a second public open house will be held 5:30 - 7:30 p.m. Wednesday, April 24, 2024, in the 
cafeteria of Denton Elementary School, 303 Sharp Road in Denton. You can view preliminary 
concepts for the MD 404 corridor at the April public open house and on the Project Portal 
page. Preliminary concept maps and a new survey will be posted online by the day of the 
public open house. Concepts are based on traffic and safety data, as well as public feedback 
from the 2023 online survey and results from the first public open house. Please visit the 
Project Portal at: https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD404-Denton-MD16-North-Study. 

At the April open house, study team members will be available to listen to your feedback and 
answer questions. The information from the open house will be used to identify concepts that 
may be recommended to move forward into preliminary design phase and help determine next 
steps. There will be no formal presentation. You may arrive at any time during the open house 
hours and walk through the display area at your own pace.

Carmeletta T. Harris, 
Project Manager 
Office of Planning and
Preliminary Engineering 
Phone: 410-545-8522
Toll-Free: 1-800-548-5026 

Holly Pearl,
Community Relations Manager 
Office of Communications 
Phone: 443-202-0934
Toll-Free: 1-800-548-5026 

Email: 
MD404PELSTUDY@mdot.maryland.gov

Maryland Department of Transportation 
State Highway Administration 
707 N. Calvert St.
Baltimore, MD 21202

For More Information 
An American Sign Language (ASL) interpreter will 
be available at the MD 404 Public Open House. The 
Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users 
at 7-1-1. Persons requiring translation assistance 
should send an email to: SHATitleVI@mdot.
maryland.gov. Please indicate the desired language 
in the subject line.

Request for Assistance

Chinese:

French:

Korean:

Spanish:
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WEDNESDAY
APRIL 24, 2024 

5:30 – 7:30 P.M. 

DENTON ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL (CAFETERIA) 

303 SHARP ROAD 
DENTON, MD 21629 

WHEN: WHERE:

ATTEND THE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

For additional information about the MD 404 Planning and Environmental
Linkages Study, please visit the Project Portal at: 

https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD404-Denton-MD16-North-Study.
You also may use the QR code shown below. 

Find Us on the Web 
Office of Planning and Preliminary Engineering 
MDOT State Highway Administration 
707 N. Calvert St. 
Baltimore, MD 21202

@MDOTSHA

MDStateHighwayAdmin

@MDSHA

MarylandStateHighwayAdmin

https://bit.ly/MDOTSHA-MD404-Denton-MD16-North-Study

